
Announcements for Tuesday, April 11, 2023 

 

❖ Sources of Strength meeting tomorrow in 9th Grade Cafeteria at 8:45am. See you 

there! 

 

❖ Senior Women and Junior Ladies will have a Powderpuff Flag Football game April 

14th at 6pm in the Stadium. Admission fee is a canned food item that will be 

donated to a local shelter. Come out and support! 

 

❖ Attention NHS Seniors, time to apply for NHS scholarship. Pick up form in Ms. 

Richard’s office; applications due back on Tuesday, April 18th. 

 

❖ Are you interested in earning service hours? We are looking for students to be 

interns this summer in the Front Office. Scan the QR code on the TVs around the 

school to apply.  The deadline to apply is this Friday. 

 

❖ Reminder: Ms. Brook Smith’s 1st – 3rd periods are testing in the Media Center this 

morning.  If you have Ms. Brooke Smith 1st, 2nd, or 3rd period, please go to the 

Media Center at this time.  If you have Ms. Smith 5th or 6th period, you will go to 

1st lunch and then the Media Center at 12:15 pm for testing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


